

2017 Street Reconstruction Project

May 9, 2017



Have a Question?

Throughout the project our team will keep you updated with these periodic newsletters and door hangers. If you have questions that are not answered here, we invite you to reach out to us using the contact information provided below.

The 2017 Construction Season is Getting Underway!

The Osseo City Council is scheduled to award the project bid to C.S. McCrossan Construction on May 22. Construction is anticipated to start around June 1 and be substantially complete in October.

The project will reconstruct portions of 3rd Street SE, 4th Avenue SE, 5th Avenue SE, and 6th Avenue SE and will include minimal reconstruction of the storm and sanitary sewers, replacement of curb and gutter where needed, and the addition or repair of sidewalk.

Tree Removals

In order to accommodate the installation of the new sidewalk, some trees located within the public right-of-way will need to be removed. In the coming days construction staff will mark the trees requiring removal with ribbon around the trunk of the tree.

Vehicle Access

Vehicle access to driveways will be provided at the beginning and end of each working day. If there becomes a time where access cannot be provided during these times, you will be notified 24 hours in advance.

During construction there will be significant construction vehicle traffic within the project site that may restrict your ability to drive through the

area. To keep everyone safe we ask that you please consider alternate routes during construction.

Project Contacts (612) 269-3706

Nick Preisler Construction Manager

npreisler@wsbeng.com

(763) 762-2821

Lee Gustafson (7 City Engineer |gustafson@wsbeng.com

Project Website

Newsletters will be posted online and can be found on the City's website at:

www.discoverosseo.com/street-project